
“I press toward the 
mark for the prize of 
the high calling of 
God in Christ Jesus” 
 

- Philippians 3:14  

Sending Church: 
 

Temple Baptist Church 
Pastor Clarence Sexton 
PO Box 328 
Powell, TN 37849 
www.templebaptistchurch.com 
(865) 938-8182 
 
 

Contact Info: 
 

PO Box 328 
Powell, TN 37849 
jeremy@ 
braziltotheuttermost.com 
(865) 277-6809 
Skype Address: tylers2brazil 
 
 

Field Address: 
 

Rua João de Santa Maria, 117 
Vila Brasilina 
04158-070 São Paulo - SP 
BRASIL 
 

 

Websites: 
 
www.conhecendodeus.com.br 
www.BraziltotheUttermost.com  
 
 
 

Following Paul’s   

     Missionary  Pattern 
 (Acts 14:21-23) 
 
1. Evangelizing the Lost 
2. Establishing Churches 
3. Edifying the Believers 
4. Entrusting Them to the Lord 

Reaching the World Through Brazil 
Dear Friends,      March 2011 

 
We apologize to many of you who have not received any of our  
prayer letters yet this year. Due to an oversight, the letters were 
not sent out to all the churches. We corrected this issue as soon as  
we became aware of it. If you did not receive one of our prayer letters and you would 
like to receive it, just visit www.braziltotheuttermost.com and click on the “Prayer 
Letters” tab in the left column. 
 
I believe with all of my heart that we must press on and do all we can in the little time 
we have left here on this earth. Christ could return at any time as He has promised, but 
what will we have accomplished by His return. Will we have something to offer Him, or 
will all our efforts be given to living a more comfortable life here on this earth? 
 
Last week I responded to an e-mail from a man who wanted to add me to his mailing 
list. He has a blog and is using this blog to try and help hurting people. Thinking he was 
in a Pentecostal church, I asked him to give me a testimony of his salvation. He 
responded telling me that salvation was by faith, works, and enduring to the end. After 
taking several hours to thoroughly take him through the Bible and teach salvation by 
faith alone in Jesus Christ, here is the answer I received… 
 

“Pastor, you're right, I analyze the scriptures, I talked to my dad and I 
used the logic. What you wrote is right, sorry Pastor my mistake. I 
learned something new with you, thank you.”  

 
Praise the Lord, we are beginning to see more fruit from our online ministries. We are 
praying that the Lord will send us more laborers to help in this area. We are working on 
three distinct websites in preparation for our work planting churches in the northwest 
section of Brazil. One website is a Gospel website, another is a website trying to 
connect and encourage churches, and the last website is a site that will include hundreds 
and some day thousands of resources for the pastor, Bible student, Sunday School 
teacher and layman.  
 
Included in this last website will be a quarterly first class publication. Lord willing, we 
will be sending out the first issue of this publication next week. Please pray that the 
Lord will open doors for us to encourage churches all over Brazil to reach out to God 
in this desperate world in which we live.  
 
On April 14th-16th I will be teaching a class in a local Bible institute. They have asked 
me to teach on a Biblical philosophy of music, as well as help them with some practical 
areas such as leading congregational singing or helping in a children’s class with the 
music. 
 
Sincerely, 

Jeremy Tyler 

Porto Velho 


